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Hello Everyone!!  

The gold and silver expo is now history and was very successful by many standards.  We 

had over 1500 people attend, many very happy with the whole event.  There were over 100 

scouts, scout leaders and parents attending Saturdays merit badge clinic.  Thanks again to 

Patti Finner and Jim Bucki for all their  hard work and dedication to such a great clinic.  

Many parents and troop leaders also commented on how much they learned and could not 

believe it was free.  A ll the scouts left with a little  more knowledge and money from when 

they walked into the class Saturday morning.  We also had 2 scouts play deal or no deal, one  

boy scout and one girl scout this year.  They were both surprised after they stopped and took 

the offer from the  banker they were both worth over  $100.00 each.  Congratulations to them 

both.  The girl scout, Hanna, came back to the show on Sunday and won the boy scout 

medal. (I hope her mom and dad let her pick a lottery ticket for them).  The boy scouts from 

the West Seneca, N.Y. troop did a  very good job with the food again.  

I would like to say a very special THANK YOU to Vic Drajem for all the support, help and 

knowledge he has taught many of  us, especially, how to set up and run a show like this. 

This was Vic's last show for being the general chairman and he has assembled an awesome 

team of individuals.  Starting with Hal Fo lckemer and Louis Resofsky as co-chairmen, Jim 

Gerstung as Treasurer, April Fo lckemer doing advertising and keeping track of the dealers 

and many other tasks.  She is the super woman behind the show.  Kenny Brubaker for 

security along with Tony and A.J., the Erie county Sheriffs, state police and Hamburg police 

departments for keeping everyone and everything safe during the expo.  John and Kathy 

Curr and all the volunteers at the front door.   Patti Finner and her business partner Dwayne 

for pitching in any where they were needed.   I also have to thank Jeff, Annet, Lynn and all 

the staff at the event center for being so helpful to make the expo a success and letting us use 

the state trooper building to hold the boy and girl scout clinic pro bono is a huge help for us 

and the scouts.  I have to thank Rolf and Terry H jalmarson for printing the program, flyers, 

posters and all the extra work they do.   Now I want to thank all of the dealers who 

participated in the show one way or another buy renting table space and or donations  for the 

scouts door prizes or just getting dealers to take a table and come in from all over like 

Richard and Sam from Hartville  Coins along with the Ohio delegation.  Thanks to all of the 

dealers from Pennsylvania, Connecticut, New York C ity, a thank you to all for  supporting 

the show and both sponsoring clubs, the B.N.A. and N.F.C.C.  I almost forgot  to thank all the 

exhibitors and Brian Tr ietley for taking over the exhibits. If I forgot someone I'm sorry and 

thank you for your  help. 

Our get together show on the 3rd Sunday in M ay was another solid show and we served 

well over 100 free lunches for the members. 

The June show will be on Fatherɀs Day, June 20th. Happy Fathers Day and a happy belated 

Mother's D ay to all mothers. 

The BNA celebrated a birthday in M ay and is now 83 years old. 

The summer picnic will be during Labor Day, Sunday Sept. 5th, more details will follow.  

There will not be any  shows in July or August , so have a safe summer everyone. 

Sincerely, 

Eddie 

/ÙÌÚÐËÌÕÛɀÚɯ,ÌÚÚÈÎÌ 
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Morin Post Coin & Stamp Bourse  

 

June 20 - Third Sunday Bourse & Coin Auction at 

Knights of Columbus in Cheektowaga  

Sept. 5 - B.N.A. Summer Picnic at Stiglmeier Park, 

 12:00 ɬ 5:00 PM 

Sept. 19 - Third Sunday Bourse & Coin Auction at 

Knights of Columbus in Cheektowaga  

Sept. 23 - Meeting at Polish Falcons in Depew/ 

Auction/ Refreshments/ Mini -Bourse.  

Members and non-members start to 

convene at 7:00PM.  The meeting is called 

to order at 7:30PM and the auction 

immediately follows the clo se of the 

meeting. 

Oct. 17 - Third Sunday Bourse & Coin Auction at 

Knights of Columbus in Cheektowaga  

Oct. 28 - Meeting at Polish Falcons in Depew/ 

Auction/ Refreshments/ Mini -Bourse.  

Members and non-members start to 

convene at 7:00PM.  The meeting is called 

to order at 7:30PM and the auction 

immediately follows the close of the 

meeting. 

 

 

 

B.N.A. Calendar  Gold and Silver Expo Winners  

May 2010ȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱ.  by John Curr 

 
It was another successful Gold & Silver Expo as near 1500 

attendees filed through registration during our three day 

2010 event.  There were many positive comments from 

guests as well as dealers and a 2011 expo is presently 

being coordinated.  2010 Chairman Vic Drajem has already 

received contract renewals from approxi mately 75% of 

dealers to return for next Springs expo.  Seventy plus Boy 

Scouts received their coin collecting merit badges in clinics 

put on by ANA'S Pattie Finner and Scout Master/ BNA 

member Jim Bucki during the event.  Also, the scouts were 

kept busy cooking  and distributing food orders 

throughout the weekend.  

The prize winners for our raffle were:  

1rst. Prize  $5.00 Gold      John Petricca 

2nd. Prize  $2.50 Gold      Jerry Lake 

3rd.  Prize  5 Morgan $     Mike Naylor  

Silver Eagles               Joel Johnson               Ken Skowronski  

                                      Amy Wiewiorski        Dick Smith  

                                      Peter Bucki              Bruce Maurer 

                                      Frank Witkowski      Dan Domino  

Of the many fine exhibits, 1st. place and a silver eagle 

went to Jim Bucki for his  Jefferson Nickel presentation. 

Many thanks to all who entered.  

I would like to thank the following individuals who 

volunteered t heir time and made registration enjoyable 

and seamless during a busy weekend....Todd Scoins, Joel 

Johnson, Jerry Byrwa, Frank Switalski, Ken Mergenhagen, 

Don Ford, Mike Reil, Dan Mancuso, George Scholl, Pat 

Barnard, and Bill Weishaupt.  

The BNA has demonstrated the capability of producing 

the largest numism atic event in the area and the efforts of 

all involved are appreciated.  Thanks to our membership , 

near 300 strong, and to those who give of their time for 

sustained success to a quality organization. 

3ÏÌÙÌɀÚɯÚÖÔÌÛÏÐÕÎɯÍÖÙɯÌÝÌÙàÖÕÌɯÈÛɯÛÏÌɯ2ÛÈÔ×Ȯɯ"Öin, 

Postcard and Collectable Show at the Harvey D. Morin 

VFW Post #2940, 965 Center Road in West Seneca on June 

27th (last show of the season), 10:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M.  (ɀÔɯ

ÚÜÙÌɯàÖÜɯÞÖÕɀÛɯÉÌɯËÐÚÈ××ÖÐÕÛÌËɯÚÐÕÊÌɯ5ÐÊɯ#ÙÈÑÌÔɯÏÈÚɯÉÌÌÕɯ

doing a great job keeping the tables filled with dealers. 

1ÌÍÙÌÚÏÔÌÕÛÚɯÈÙÌɯÈÝÈÐÓÈÉÓÌɯÍÙÖÔɯ&ÓÌÕɯ ÕÕÈÓÖÙÈɀÚɯÞÐÍÌ, 

Mary Anne.  The hall is easily accessible with free 

admission and free parking.   If you need more infoɭ716-

433-7028 (Glenn) or 716-656-8080 (Vic). 

Remaining 2010 dates as follows:  

June 27   Sept 26 

Oct 24   Nov 28  Dec 12 

 

Your Newsletter  

 Sorry for the dead link in the March newsletter.  The 

correct URL for PCGS photograde web page is 

http://www.pcgs.com/photograde/  

It is worth taking a look at.  

You can contact me at (716) 674-5924 or by email at, 

buftat@verizon.net   
Any feedback is appreciated. 

- T. Al an Tomilo - 

 

 
 B.N.A. Summer Picnic  
 The picnic will be September 5th, a Sunday at Stiglmeier 

Park in Cheektowaga.  If you plan on attending please call 

Louis Resovsky at (716)896-4919 or (716)681-1300.  If you 

get the answering machine please leave a message and let 

him  know  how many will attend.  You can also contact Ed 

Blowers at (716)828-0803.  The club will provide hot dogs, 

hamburgers, condiments and drinks.  If you are coming we 

ask that you brin g a small dish of something to pass either 

a salad or desert.  We will be at shelter #1.  The hours will 

be noon until 5:00pm 
 

http://www.pcgs.com/photograde/
mailto:buftat@verizon.net
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Boy Scout Merit Badge Workshop;  Another Success! 
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May 2010ȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȱȭȭȭ.  by Jim Bucki 

 
 
Patty Finner, former Vice President of the ANA, Jim Bucki and Scout Master John Schunak presented a Coin Collecting 

Merit Badge Workshop at Gold and Silver Expo 2010.  Over seventy boy scouts, girl scouts, leaders, adults and siblings 

attended the show. 

Ɂ3ÖËÈàɅÚɯàÖÜÛÏɯÞÐÓÓɯÉÌɯÛÏÌɯÍÜÛÜÙÌɯÖÍɯÛÏÐÚɯÌßÛÙÈÖÙËÐÕÈÙàɯÏÖÉÉàɯÈÕËɯÛÖËÈàɅÚɯ×ÈÙÌÕÛÚɯÈÙÌɯÓÖÖÒÐÕÎɯÍÖÙɯÖÙÎÈÕÐáÌËɯÈÊÛÐÝÐÛÐÌÚɯÍÖÙɯ

their children.  The Coin Collecting Merit Badge Workshop is a wonderful way to introduce parent s and kids together to 

ÛÏÌɯÏÖÉÉàɯÖÍɯÊÖÐÕɯÊÖÓÓÌÊÛÐÕÎȮɂɯÚÈÐËɯ)ÐÔɯ!ÜÊÒÐȮɯÛÏÌɯ!- ɯÔÌÔÉÌÙɯÛÏÈÛɯÊÖÖÙËÐÕÈÛÌËɯÛÏÌɯÞÖÙÒÚÏÖ×ȭɯɯ3ÏÌɯ!- ɯÏÈÚɯÈÓÚÖɯÙÌÊÌÐÝÌËɯ

ÚÌÝÌÙÈÓɯɁ3ÏÈÕÒɯ8ÖÜɂɯÕÖÛÌÚɯÈÕËɯÌ-mails from those who attended.   

Hi Jim     

 

    My son went on Saturday and had a blast. He is telling everyone about it and showing them the coins he 

received. Thank you so much for all you did to help my son receive the Coin Collecting Merit Badge and all the 

memories of doing so.  

 

Thanks again, 

Kim  

========================================================== 

Mr. Bucki,  

 

Thank you so much for offering this free clinic to the Boy Scouts. 

 

The boys of Troop 735 had a GREAT time learning about our currency in a fun,  

laid back environment.  

 

Greg Bruenn, who played deal or no deal, talked about his experience all the way  

home. 

 

They could not believe the "loot" that was distributed at no charge to them.  

They loved discovering the various world coins they were given out. It was like  

a treasure hunt for them. 

 

I am the advancement coordinator for the troop and I try to recommend any and  

all merit badge events coming up. I stressed to the boys this one looked fun  

(and the prerequisites were pretty easy), well it surpassed all my expectations. 

I will be on t he lookout for this clinic to come back for the boys who did not  

take advantage of this wonderful event.  

 

On behalf of Troop 735-thank you,  

Denise Murphy  

 

A workshop of this magnitude would not have been successful without the generous support of the BNA members 

and dealers.   Many members contributed coins, holders, folders and books.  Every scout and sibling left the show with a 

ÉÈÎɯÍÜÓÓɯÖÍɯÍÙÌÌɯÊÖÐÕÚȮɯÚÜ××ÓÐÌÚɯÈÕËɯÔÈÛÌÙÐÈÓÚȭɯɯ(ÕɯÈËËÐÛÐÖÕȮɯÛÏÌÙÌɯÞÌÙÌɯËÖÖÙɯ×ÙÐáÌÚɯÈÕËɯÛÏÌɯɁDeal Or No Deal: Coin Collectors 

VersionɂɯÎÈÔÌȭɯɯɯ3ÏÌɯÎÙÈÕËɯ×ÙÐáÌɯÞÈÚɯÈɯÍÜÓÓɯÚÌÛɯÖÍɯ/"&2ɯÌÕÊÈ×ÚÜÓÈÛÌËɯƙƔɯ2ÛÈÛÌɯ0ÜÈÙÛÌÙÚɯËÖÕÈÛÌËɯÉàɯ/"&2ɯÛÏÙÖÜÎÏɯÛÏÌɯ

efforts of Ms. Finner.  The BNA gave away two Boy Scout 100th Anniversary Commemorative Silver Dollars. Many more 

prizes were awarded to the scouts through the generous donations of BNA members and dealers.  Thank you to all who 

made donations! 

The next coin collecting merit badge workshop will be at The BNA Fall Convention on Saturday, October 2 nd at the 

Knights of Columbus Hall, 2735 Union Rd. Cheektowaga, New York.  
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Niagara Frontier  Coin  Club  

#ÖÕɀÛɯÍÖÙÎÌÛɯÛÖɯÔÈÙÒɯàÖÜÙɯÊÈÓÌÕËÈÙɯÕÖÞɯÍÖÙɯ ÜÎÜÚÛɯƛÛÏɯȫɯƜÛÏɯ

ÍÖÙɯÛÏÌɯÉÐÎɯÞÌÌÒÌÕËɯ"ÖÓÓÌÊÛÖÙÚɀɯ2ÏÖÞɤ$ß×ÖɯƖƔƕƔɯÚ×ÖÕÚÖÙÌËɯ

by the Niagara Frontier Coin Club.  Check out the details in 

their ad in this  newsletter. 

The next meeting for the Niagara Frontier Coin Club of 

Niagara Falls will be Monday, June 21st. Come earlyɭabout 

6:30 P.M. or soɭespecially if you want to share in some 

numismatic conversation with fellow collectors and/or see 

the auction material that mem bers are offering.  

Take a chance on a numismatic prizeɭthere are usually three 

or four.  Who knows you just may get lucky?  

After a very brief meeting which starts at about 7:00 you can 

settle down to pick up some numismatic treasures at rock 

bottom prices in the auction.  You may contact our treasurer - 

Tim Rafferty at 716-236-7610 if you have any questions. 

June 201Ɣȱ. by Theresa Hjalmarson (B.N.A. & N.F.C.C. 

Secretary) 

 

Two new members joined the Club at our annual Get -

Together at the Knights of Columbus May 16th.  Quite a few 

members whose dues were in arrears also renewed at that 

time.  We also welcomed back Dave Rich who was away for a 

ÊÖÜ×ÓÌɯÖÍɯàÌÈÙÚȭɯɯ ÕàÖÕÌɯÌÓÚÌɯÞÏÖɯÏÈÚÕɀÛɯÙÌÕÌÞÌËɯÊÈÕɯÚÛÐÓÓɯËÖɯ

so, but since your name has now been deleted from the roster 

you wil l receive a new membership number.  To all members 

who receive their newsletter via email: If you change your 

email address, we need to hear from you in order to continue 

to send the newsletter to you.  Send your new email info to 

buftat@verizon.net 
Dues can be sent any time to Membership Chairman Rolf 

Hjalmarson, c/o B.N.A., P.O. Box 3462, Buffalo, NY 14240-

3462. Regular membership is $15.00, seniors (65 & older) and 

juniors (11-18 years of age) are $10.00. 

Call Rolf at 716-633-4104 Monday thru Friday (10-5) if you 

have any concerns. Or you can email him at 

vzerhsw3@verizon. net 

(ÛɀÚɯÈÓÞÈàÚɯÎÖÖËɯÛÖɯÏÌÈÙɯÍÙÖÔɯÖÜÙɯÔÌÔÉÌÙÚɯÞÏÌÕɯÛÏÌàɯÊÏÈÕÎÌɯ

ÛÏÌÐÙɯɁÚÕÈÐÓɯÔÈÐÓɂɯÈËËÙÌÚÚɯÈÕd/or email address. Any changes 

should be forwarded A.S.A.P. This keeps our communication 

lines open. 

Membership News  
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BNA Member Wins Trip to ANA Summer Seminars  

Three skilled PCGS Set RegistrySM members have been 

selected to receive scholarships to the popular American 

Numismatic Association Summer Seminar in Colorado 

Springs, Colorado this year.  The ANA and the 

Professional Coin Grading Service jointly covered the costs 

of tuition, meals, lodging and airfare for each of the three 

to attend one of the two week-long Summer Seminar 

sessions. 

BNA member Jim Bucki  won with his "Jefferson Nickel 

Basic Proof Collection," that is listed under Jefferson Nickels 

Basic Set, Proof (1965 - present) category.  This is the same 

set that was exhibited at the BNA's Gold & Silver Expo  

and took the First Place Prize this past April.  "Winners 

were selected based on their set display and a brief 

explanation of  why they should be selected for a 

scholarship," said BJ Searls, Set Registry Manager. 

"James is a father of six and is actively involved in the 

Buffalo Numismatic Association. He's the Scouting and 

Youth Coordinator for the club.  In addition, he has 

instructed over 850 Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts, siblings and 

parents on the Coin Collecting Merit Badge.  He hopes to 

pass on to youths in his area what he learns from the ANA 

seminar.  His entry had a great description of his set with 

detailed information and images for each coin," continued 

Searls. 

"Summer Seminar is the best educational experience in 

numismatics," said ANA Executive Director Larry 

Shepherd when the joint ANA -PCGS scholarships were 

announced in April.  "Our students learn from the best 

instruc tors in the hobby, interact with fellow numismatists, 

make new friends, expand their knowledge and, each year, 

find something new to get excited about."  

"As part of this scholarship project, the ANA will cover 

tuition, meals and six -nights lodging at the d ouble-

occupancy room rate, and PCGS will provide roundtrip 

airfare to Colorado Springs for the three winners.  

Numismatic education is crucial for our hobby and the 

hobbyists.  We encourage collectors and dealers to take 

advantage of the annual ANA Summer Seminar to expand 

their knowledge and enjoyment of collecting," said Don 

Willis, President of PCGS, a division of Collectors 

Universe, Inc. 

More information on the ANA Summer Seminars can be 

found at the ANA's website at http://www.money.org  

under the "Numismatic Events" tab.  

 

mailto:buftat@verizon.net
mailto:vzerhsw3@verizon.%20ne
http://www.money.org/
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